## **Madison Harris**

From: Madison Harris

**Sent:** Monday, July 15, 2024 9:42 AM

**To:** Madison Harris

**Subject:** FW: Historical preservation

From: Vicki Wrosch < wrosch@cofo.edu > Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 10:44 AM
To: Michelle Metteer < manager@minturn.org >

**Subject:** Historical preservation

I'm sending this email in support of the preservation of 155 main St. and 151 Main St in Minturn, CO.

I've had multiple surgeries at the Steadman Clinic and each time I've come to Colorado I stay in Minturn and love the history the town provides. It is a wonderful, down to earth down and I would hate to see it loose two of its historical buildings. When we tear down our past you forget where you come from plus the warmth of old buildings attract businesses and tourist. You need a uniqueness that is not provided in Vail.

## Vicki Wrosch

College Of the Ozarks Director HR/Insurance 417.690.2205 417.690.2199 (fax)





Our vision: to develop citizens of Christ-like character who are well-educated, hard-working, and patriotic.

\*\*\*\*\*\*Private and Confidential\*\*\*\*\*\*

This electronic message and any files transmitted with it are a communication from The College of the Ozarks. This message contains information that has been prepared under direction of legal counsel, is confidential, and protected by attorney/client privilege. This information is solely for the use of the individual or entity that is the intended recipient. If you are not the designated recipient, or the person responsible for delivering the communication to its intended recipient, please be aware that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at 417-334-6411 ext. 2211, or by electronic mail at wrosch@cofo.edu, and promptly destroy the original transmission. Thank you for your cooperation.

\*\*\*\*\*\*Private and Confidential\*\*\*\*\*